MEETING CANCELLATION
THE BOROUGH OF
HIGHLANDS
LAND USE BOARD

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT
The Borough of Highlands Land
Use Board Special Meeting to be held
December 8, 2021 is cancelled. The
next regularly scheduled meeting to be
held will be January 6, 2022 7: 30pm at
22 Snug Harbor Avenue Highlands, NJ 07732

Michelle Hutchinson, Secretary

December 3, 2021


